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A response to the Waitangi Tribunal’s provisional findings relating to te reo, and the Tribunal’s concern that te reo is now once again in crisis.
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TO:
Any and all people interested in securing the future of te reo Maori and in calling on the Government and other organisations to strengthen their role and redouble their efforts in preserving the language are invited to attend the above single-day conference aimed at providing a catalyst and forum for new initiatives on the road to ensuring the future of our taonga Te Reo.

Ministers of the Crown, MPs, delegates, Runanga, Whare Wananga, broadcasters and other ropu are invited to attend. 

(PLEASE REGISTER YOUR INTERESTED AS ABOVE FOR PLANNING PURPOSES)

The starting point for the conference is the recent release by the Waitangi Tribunal of provisional findings warning of a decline in Te Reo, and importantly a decline in enrolments in Kohanga Reo and Kura Kaupapa and other trends challenging te reo and its future. 

This decline and this worrying situation is one that many of us live with, worry about and see everyday in our work or in our families. 

It is hoped that representatives from Government and Parliament, from local Government, from Runanga-a-iwi, and from Kohanga and Kura, and from other community organisations and positions will attend and take the opportunity to address the conference on the subject of their role in supporting Te Reo from now on. It is hoped that speakers and delegates will take the opportunity to present new ideas and initiatives at this conference. It is not intended to review past programs, successes or failures. 

We call on all organisations with a role to play to tell us what they are doing now, or what they plan in the near future, to nurture te reo among our communities, and HOW WE CAN PARTICIPATE AS WHANAU, AS COMMUNITIES AND AS INDIVIDUALS. 

Please read the following (provisional) guidelines for contributors:

1.
SPEAKING OPPORTUNITIES ARE LIMITED, BUT WE ARE COMMITTED TO ATTEMPTING TO CANVAS ALL AREAS MENTIONED ABOVE AND HAVING TIME FOR PARTICIPATNS TO DISCUSS WHAT THEY ARE THINKING AND OFFER FEEDBACK THROUGH FORUMS AND RECORDS WHICH WILL BE DISTRIBUTED AS SOON AS THEY ARE COMPILED AFTER THE HUI.

2.
SPEAKERS OR ORGANISATIONS PLANNING TO SEND A DELEGAT NEED TO RSVP SO A SPACE CAN BE KEPT OPEN. 

3.
SPEAKERS ARE ADVISED THAT MOST SPEAKING APPOINTMENTS WILL BE FIVE MINUTES IN DURATION EXCEPT UNDER SPECIAL CIRCUMSTANCES.

4. 
WRITTEN SUBMISSION CAN BE READ OUT AT THE CONFERENCE IF A DELEGAT FROM YOUR ORGANISATION IS UNABLE TO ATTEND.
Technical equipment and support will be available on the day, but please indicate any requirements for planning purposes.

Na matou,

Te Reo Action
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